
 

 
 

Dear Members 

Hi Team and welcome to Newsletter no 8 for the 
season.  The Loris Sarten Competition was held 
as planned on Saturday the 2nd of April which is 
getting pretty late in the season so we are 
pleased that we got a weather day that was 
suitable.  The Loris Sarten trophy, which is won 
by the angler with the biggest snapper, was won 
by Graeme Jones, with a very impressive fish of 
7.495Kg’s.  Graeme was fishing on Bobby 
Dazzler skippered by Bob Swindlehurst.  Being 
the last competition of the season, the major 
club prizes were also drawn.  These are prizes 
drawn from a list of club members that have 
fished in two or more of the competitions held 
during the year.  The major prize for this is a 
$2000 cash prize and was this year won by Jeff Collingwood.  2nd prize, a new whitebait net from West 
Coast marine, was won by Angela Withey.  3RD 4TH 5TH AND 6TH prizes of rod and reel sets were won by 
Kevern Thomson, Dexter Locke, Bob Swindlehurst and Kevin Broadmore.  Congratulations to all our 
prize winners.  Some photos of the presentation for the Loris Sarten trophy and the major club prize 
can be seen on the club website. 

The last event on the club calendar is the kid’s competition which will be held on Easter Sunday which 
is the 17th April.  Due to the Rahui on the river, we will not be holding a competition that involves 
fishing in the river.  Instead there will be a fishing themed hunt around the camp ground.  This will be 
held in age group sections with prizes awarded for “fish” caught.  This event will start at 10am and 
more details will be sent out closer to the date. 

A comment was made during the Loris Sarten comp that it was great that all the club competitions 
were held this year, when we often hear of events such as this cancelled due to Covid restrictions.  As a 
committee, we looked at what we needed to do to be able to run the competitions and at times we 
put things in placed that enabled us to run the competitions but also comply with the government 
directions around Covid.  The success of this was due in no small part to the co-operation of all the 
club members to these conditions.  There was not a single word of dissent heard from the members, 
and any issues that were raised were discussed and overcome.  So the committee thanks you all for 
your patience and co-operation with these issues.  Hopefully by next season, these issues will be but a 
distant memory.  

Please remember to support all our sponsors during the coming winter and if you can, let them know 
that you are from the Urenui Boat club and how much we appreciate their support. 

There will be a final newsletter sent out after the Kids Comp to complete the season. 

 

COMMITTEE FOR 2021/2022 

Patron: Murray Wells 
Commodore: Kevin Broadmore 
Vice commodore: Ken Shorter 
Club Captain: Stephen Houghton 
Secretary: Bruce Irvine 
Treasurer: Jenny Thomson 
Auditor: Thelma Luxton   
 

Committee: 
Glenn Stewart, Brian Boyd, Brian Bertie, 
Richard McCarthy, Colin McFarlane, Julie Mace, 
Brent Matuku, Brian Carr. 
 
NZ Rep Fishing Council: Committee 
Taranaki Fish Liaison: Murray Wells & Stephen 
Houghton  
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Regards 

The committee 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Membership for the 2021/2022season 
 

$50 per person  
 

Or $100 for a family membership. 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SPONSORSHIP 
The Urenui Boat Club thanks all our wonderful SPONSORS.  If you are keen to become a sponsor of the 
club, please discuss with a committee member or email urenuiboatclub@xtra.co.nz 

Fishing Competition Dates 
Open Classic  
Sunday 2nd January 2022. 10:06am, 3.6m 
Don Davis & Ladies Day 
Saturday 15th January 09:17am, 3.0m 
Loris Sarten  
Saturday 19th February 12:31pm, 3.5m 
Kids Day  
Sunday 17th April (Easter Sunday)  
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SPONSORS 

 

A big thank you to all our sponsors and remember that they all 
play a huge part in us being able to run the club and the 

competitions. 
 
 
Please support them when you can and make a point of telling them 

that you are from the Urenui boat club.



Aluminium Solutions Stratford 
Attraction Sign and Design 
Appco 
Brian Baker Instrumentation  
Broadmore Plumbing and Drain 
Chesters Plumbing and Bathroom 
Contract Resources 
Corey’s Electrical 
Denis Wheeler Earthmoving 
Farmlands Bell Block 
Golden Homes Taranaki 
Hire Pool NP 
Hunting and Fishing 
ITM Stratford 
Mason Appliances 
New Plymouth Motorcycles 
R J Eager 
S.L.S 
OMV 
Tasman marine 
Taranaki Embroidery 
West Coast marine 

Whitaker Civil Engineering 
Woodward’s 
ITM New Plymouth 
TET 
Kilwell Sports 
TODD Energy 
Warner 
Brixton Motors 
Energy Hydraulics 
Q Transport 
McCurdy trucks 
The Kiwi Butcher 
Active Electrical 
Ravensdown 
Super Cheap Auto 
Wild Blue Tackle 
GJ Sole Logging 
IED Lifting Center 
Urban Prefab 
Urenui Four Square 
Waitara Tyre Service 
Waitara Panel Beaters 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 

 

To fish or not to fish... 
NOT TO FISH?? 

Yea...like that's even an option 

 
 


